
The Editor welcomes contributions on all aspects and periods of the history 
of architecture. Papers and proposals should be sent to Dr Judi Loach, 
WSA, Bute Building, King Edward VII Avenue, Cardiff, Wales, CFIO 3NB. It 
is recommended that illustrations should be sent in the first instance as 
photocopies. Notes on the Society's preferred methods of presentation are 
available from the Editor on request. 

Those sending papers which they wish to be returned are requested to 
enclose a self-addressed envelope with sufficient stamps to cover return 
postage or, in the case of overseas contributors, international postage 
coupons. 
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